Monday Message #23

Good Evening All, 
 
I know this Monday message is a little late, but it was all in the name of fun (and a little work on the side). This past week, I was able to attend and represent Calam Temple at the annual Grand Chapter Session for the Grand Chapter of Idaho, Order of the Eastern Star.  It was a great weekend of fellowship and the work that the Grand Chapter did to support the 2019-2021 Special Project to raise funds for Canines Companions for Independence was aww inspiring.
 
I know it is a lot of work to belong to, and be active in, multiple Masonic groups, but the friendships and the ability to work together to achieve great things is truly remarkable.
I am VERY excited to announce the upcoming CALAM WINE EXPO on July 24, 2021. Invitations have been sent to all of the local Idaho wineries, and we have already three confirmed vendors and are expecting several more. The Latah Shrine Club will need your help with this event, so please plan on attending (and bring a few friends) to the Latah County Fairgrounds on July 24th.  Door will open at 4pm and the event is scheduled until around 9 or 10pm.   This will be a multiple winery sampling event, very similar to a brew-fest. If you have a favorite local winery, please encourage them to attend.  Vendor lists and ticket information will be published soon, please keep an eye out for it.
 
Thank you all for the all the work that you do in support of Calam Temple.
 
Sincerely,
JIM
 
Jim Logan
Potentate

